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Powerstown Educate Together National School, 
Tyrrelstown, Dublin 15 

Tasting Japanese food in 5th class ￼ 

This month in the Willow class, we will be learning about 

Japan for Intercultural May. We have enjoyed starting our 

projects, reading up about the famous Japanese baseball 

player Ichiro Suzuki and drawing cherry blossoms (the 

national flower or Japan in art). On Wednesday, we got the 

chance to try some traditional Japanese foods such […] 

 

Read More 

 

PTA Update 

Dear Parents & Guardians, The warmer weather makes 

these weeks an ideal time to be active and participate in 

sports. Our school participated in The Tyrrelstown Cup 

where our boys team will play in the final next Tuesday (May 

17th) at 1.15 p.m. and the girls will play for third place at 

12.15 p.m. Congratulation […] 

 

Read More 

 

Autism Schools D15 

Dublin 15 Autism parents group invite you to the Public 

Meeting highlighting the lack of autism classes in secondary 

schools this Monday 16th May at 7.30pm in Carlton Hotel 

Tyrrelstown.  Please find flyer below  D15 Autism group will 

have representation from Primary and Secondary school 

 

Read More 
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principals,  AsIam, Parents & Gareth Noble -KOD Lyons 

Solicitor. The […] 

 

Tyrrelstown Cup Final 

Our boys team have represented the school amazingly over 

the last few weeks in the Tyrrelstown League Cup! 

Yesterday we had another amazing win against St Luke’s, 

following up our big win against Tyrrelstown ETNS last 

week! This means we will now play in the Tyrrelstown Cup 

final against our neighbours Gaelscoil an Chuilin on Tuesday 

17th […] 

 

Read More 

 

Bike Week at PETNS – Next Week! 

Bike Week takes place from the 14th -22nd May. We would 

encourage all students who can, cycle, walk or scoot to 

school next Wednesday for COW Day (Cycle on Wednesday) 

Cycle right is offering free certified online Cycle Training. 

This would be suitable for advanced senior students, 

parents and staff to do in their own time. […] 

 

Read More 

 

FREE Tyrrelstown Parent & Toddler Group 

Hi, Fingal County Council’s Sports Office in association with 

TUD have developed a 10 week parent & toddler group 

which offers parents a place to meet, chat and do some light 

exercise while their pre-school child (in the same room) is 

playing with other children and is delivered by a qualified 

instructor. Please see the […] 

 

Read More 
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Chestnut’s First Ever (non virtual!!!) 
Assembly Performance 

Today our Junior Infant Chestnut Class experienced their 

first ever time performing at assembly in the hall! We are 

used to performing in front of a webcam so seeing everyone 

in front of us was nerve wracking and some of us were 

nervous to sing. However once we got started we did a 

great job […] 

 

Read More 

 

PTA Update 

Dear Parents & Guardians,The PTA would like to inform you 

that rubbish and waste are being dumped near the school on 

a regular basis, so we contacted Fingal Council to arrange 

for collection which happened on Thursday afternoon. 

Further steps will be discussed about how we can prevent 

this occurring in the future.Next week, the [… 

 

Read More 

 

Handwriting of the Month Award 

Congratulations to everyone who earned a Handwriting 

Award at assembly today! We have some amazing examples 

of handwriting on display outside our hall at the moment! 
 

Read More 
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